
The design of the new Media Center has been finalized, along 
with all the interior finishes.  
The overall design concept derives from Ladysmith’s 
northern Wisconsin location inspired by the wood, rock, 
water, and lakeside sunrises. The palette acts as a 
foundation, providing all spaces, athletics, auditorium, 
classrooms, and media center with a rich and timeless 
neutral base while infusing school spirit.

PLANNING & DESIGN UPDATE

WHAT’S NEW?
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BRAY’S DESIGN PRESENTATION TO THE DISTRICT

At the High School / Middle School project, conversations 
continue to focus on the importance of sustainability and 
the impact this will have on the energy efficiency of the new 
HVAC equipment, insulation requirements of the building 
additions, and the types of products specified. The quality 
of the indoor environment will be improved and will have a 
positive effect on the student and faculty.

Contact Information: 
Laura Stunkel, District Administrator
715-532-5277  |  lstunkel@sdlwi.org 

UPDATES & INFORMATION



	» Finalize open design items for construction 
documents.

	» Bray Architechs final presentation to the District 
and Board with renderings and a 3D walk-through.

RENDERING OF NEW GYMNASIUM 

RENDERING OF NEW MEDIA CENTER

What’s Next

	» October 10 - Board Presentation

	» October 19 - 50% Construction Documents

	» November 16 - Board Presentation

	» November 23 - 100% Construction Documents

Project Timeline

Contact Information: 
Laura Stunkel, District Administrator
715-532-5277  |  lstunkel@sdlwi.org 


